
 

Future Humanitarian Financing is an initiative bringing fresh thinking to address the growing problem of how we 

meet the financial costs of responding to humanitarian crises by bringing together innovators and experts from 

within and beyond the humanitarian sector in a series of cross-sector dialogue events to explore new models 

and approaches of funding humanitarian action  

As an innovator within your sector we feel you could bring a unique perspective on financing humanitarian 

action in the future. We would like to invite you to one of two London events that will begin our exploration into 

new models of humanitarian financing. Please register and confirm your attendance here. 

For more information please visit www.futurehumanitarianfinancing.org or email aneal@cafod.org.uk  

https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/6GM3CZH
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